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Subject: Diving and Snorkelling at Prince Leopold Island
Date: Tuesday, May 1, 2018 at 3:08:43 PM Eastern Daylight Time
From: BriFany Manley
To: hamletsao@xplornet.com
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Hello Philip or Mike, 

In addition to our regular activities with visiting Bylot Island, We would like to discuss with
your our intention to offer diving and snorkeling for the Sedna Epic Expedition at Tay Bay. I
believe someone from the team has been in contact with you for our visit stop to Pond Inlet. I
would like to discuss with you our operations at Bylot Island. Please let me know when a good
time to chat would be.	

Warm regards,	
Brittany
 
 
	
Brittany Manley	 	| 	 Operations Coordinator
	
Adventure Canada
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